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Teen Space / After school  
The new Teen Space is set up and functioning.  A big thank you to the staff, subs, and volunteers for 
all their help on Nov 2 to get that project done.  We are still working on building the new shelves in 
the former teen area.  We have had some behavioral issues after school recently that we are 
working on ways to prevent and correct. 
 
Staffing Changes 
Ann Price (Circulation Assistant) submitted her resignation; her last day was November 6th.  We 
have posted for that position and will start interviews soon.  Additionally, Janie Downey Maxwell 
has decided that she will not return after her leave in 2020.  Originally, she was going to be taking a 
6 month  leave to research and write on a new book.  However, she has decided to pursue other 
interests and passions, and thus will not return to TML.  She will be deeply missed; her work on 
programming and building TML as a community hub has been invaluable. 
 
TML 100 Birthday 
The Art Exhibit is up in the gallery.  We received 114 panels back from the community.  The show 
looks amazing -- we are very pleased with the level of artistic talent on display. 


